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October 30, 2019
VIA HAND DELIVERY

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12% Street, SW

Washington, DC 20001

Re:  K287AL; Facility ID 156359
File No. BPFT-20161021ABN

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Gold Coast Broadcasting LLC, permittee of the above-referenced station, by its attorney,
hereby requests tolling and/or a six-month extension of time with respect to the construction
deadline for the above-referenced construction permit, pursuant to Footnote 36 of the First
Report and Order of Revitalization of the AM Radio Service.! The permit currently has a
deadline date of November 4, 2019. The equipment for the construction of the translator is on
hand and the installation has been timely scheduled. However, due to extreme weather and high
winds in the area, Gold Coast is concerned that it will be unable to complete construction before
the permit expires, as it is currently unsafe to build in such conditions. This six-month extension
will allow the permittee to safely complete construction.

If there are any questions, please contact this office.

Respectfully submitted,

Fp s

\
Kelly A. Donohue
Counsel to Gold Coast Broadcasting LLC
cc: Victoria McCauley

! Revitalization of the AM Radio Service, First Report and Order, Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking,
and Notice of Inquiry, 30 FCC Red 12145, 12152 n.36 (2015).



